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I am a resident of Swans island. My name is Jeffrey Ellison. I am 76 years old and we
have two disabled children one with Sarah policy. We moved to the island for the 
knowing that we would be safe to have emergency transportation to the mainland, we 
really can’t live by having that being taken away. We also feel that the house that we 
built value would diminish tremendously by not having emergency service to the 
island. This is a life death situation and I can’t understand why anyone would change 
what has been working for decades.


